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• The fifth-grade students are extremely excited and prepared for the 

YMCA Camp Storer trip Feb. 1-3, 2023!  I will be joining the students 

this year to assist the fifth-grade team.  Mrs. Wistinghausen, who is 

expecting her first child on March 4
th
, will remain at Central for the 

students who elected to not attend camp. 

• The DARE program started with our 5
th
 grade students on Jan. 10

th
.  

Officer Bills and Officer Rollins are providing the program to the 

students.   

• Progress reports for the second trimester were available for parents to 

view on the Infinite Campus parent portal on Feb. 25th. 

• The PTA will host the annual Pizza Bingo event Feb. 3
rd
 at Mason 

High School.  Doors will open at 4:30 pm. 

• Lynn F. and Chris T. from the MCISD started working with the staff on 

Jan. 19
th
 to help with the reading materials adoption process.  Our 

current reading program was purchased in 1998 and we are certainly 

in need of updating our curriculum materials in the ELA content area.  

•  The staff will review the second benchmark DIBELS data at the MTSS 

data dig meeting on Jan. 26
th
.  Students will be administered the 

NWEA assessment during the first three weeks of March. 

• The Mobile Dentist program will be servicing student’s dental needs 

for those who signed up the second week of February.  This is a free 

service for students who do not have dental care coverage. 

• The entire staff will renew their CPR/First aid training on Feb. 8
th
 after 

school from 3:30-5:30 pm.  


